Henry C. Adams Memorial Library
Board Minutes

The Henry C. Adams Memorial Library Board meeting was held on June
22, 2020 via Zoom. ‘

Members Present: Elizabeth, Beth, Darren, Connie, Andrea, Cathy, Lynn,
Nikki, Heather S., and Heather M.

Members Absent: Susan

Call to order: The meeting was called to order by Darren at 7:06

seconded the motion.

Minutes: Lynn made a motion to approve the May minutes, Andrea

Treasurer: Heather S. shared her report. She has made a

~ great transition into our treasurer position. One question was asked
-about the interest we receive from our investments. That amount
is shown on the report. Connie made a motion to approve the
report and Andrea seconded the motion. .

Librarian: Elizabeth shared her report. The library has
reopened, but things are slow due to the Covid Virus. RAILS started
delivering again. She mentioned she did get a box of new books, first
time in a while! With the library back open, everyone is wearing masks
and social distancing. We talked about moving one of the computers to a
different spot for patrons to use and practice social distancing. Elizabeth
mentioned she would like to purchase an “Open” sign for the library. The
board agreed it would be a good idea, and she will find one she would
like to purchase. '

The book clubs and game afternoons are going to start in again in
August, as long as we are able to offer them.' Summer reading program
has been postponed, and Elizabeth is waiting to see what the schools are
going to do, to know whether or not she can possibly plan for some
Saturday activities.



